



Dr. Kathleen Bannon, Superintendent of Schools Peter H. Michaelsen, Asst. Supt. for Finance & Operations

Dear Parent,

Chapter 3635 of the New York Education Law requires requests for transportation to a PRIVATE or PAROCHIAL school must be submitted to the DISTRICT OF RESIDENCE \* on or before APRIL 1 preceding the beginning of the next school year. This must be done **EACH YEAR**.

To request such transportation for the coming school year, please complete this form and return it before April 1 to: Copiague Public Schools, Transportation Department, 2650 Great Neck Road, Copiague, NY 11726.

- \* All new KINDERGARTEN students must be registered with the District of Residence
- \* All new **ENTRANTS** must be registered with your District of Residence (or District textbooks will be withheld) contact Registration Office for further information: (631) 842-4015 x 538

Data					
DateT					
Name of Child			1000	10.0	
Date of Birth	Gender: M F (please circle)				
Home Address					
		Zip			
Nearest cross street					
NAME OF SCHOOL					
SCHOOL ADDRESS					
(school must be within 15 miles o	f home)				
GRADE IN SEPTEMBER	LATE BU	LATE BUS REQUIRED <b>Yes</b> / <b>No</b> (please circle)			
CURRENT SCHOOL					
	a le fid		di amilia		
Parent / Guardian Name					
Daytime contact info (phone(s) / e	emaii)				
Residence (rev 2/17)	Business		Cell		

2650 Great Neck Road • Copiague, New York 11726 • (631) 842-4015 • Fax (631) 841-4601